
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Learn, Achieve, Grow, Believe 
 

1 Corinthians 16:14 
Let all that you do be done in love. 
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Celebration Assembly  
 
Our celebration assembly took place this 
morning.  
 
Certificates were awarded to:  
 
Pegasus – Nina, Frankie 
 
Unicorn – Nancy, Liam 
 
Phoenix –Thomas, Sophia 
 
Griffin –Charlie, Oliver 
 
 

 

 

From all at Hailey School, 
have a good weekend.   

 
 

Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 
 
Our Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 
will take place on Tuesday 27th February.  
These will be held in school and not online.  
Bookings will be open from Monday 5th 
February at 7.00pm and the appointments 
should be made using the online booking 
system.  More information will follow.  Please 
use our parent open morning to come and 
look at your child’s work. 

Thank You 
 
After working with us for a number of years, 
Steve Alman, Chair of Governors has resigned 
from our governing body to pursue other 
governance opportunities.  We would like to 
extend our thanks to Steve for his invaluable 
contribution and support to the school and 
wish him all the very best for the future.  At 
the FGB meeting on Wednesday evening, 
Matt Anderson was elected as Chair of 
Governors and Graham Simpson as Vice Chair 
of Governors.    

Parent Open Morning 
 
Just a reminder that our parent open 
morning will take place on Friday 9th 
February from 8.50am to 9.20am.  This is an 
opportunity for you to come into school and 
look at the work your child has been doing.  
We look forward to seeing you.   

 

School trip reminder 
 
On Monday 6th February Griffin Class will be 
visiting the National Space Centre and on 
Wednesday 7th February Phoenix Class will 
be visiting Crocodiles of the World. 


